
 
 

Notice of Construction 
 

Project Start Date:   October 28, 2013  

Project Completion Date:   April 26, 2014  
 

Replacement of Restroom Buildings 
at Memorial and Allendale Parks 

 
Please be advised that the City of Pasadena and its contractor, Monet Construction, Inc., 
will be replacing the existing restroom facilities in Memorial and Allendale Parks with a 
new restroom facility.  The work involves the complete demolition of the existing 
restroom building and construction of a new restroom facility with vandal-resistant, 
ADA compliant fixtures, and site improvements including concrete walks and amenities.  
The new design features durable concrete masonry construction, improved ventilation 
and energy efficient lighting.  Additionally, new storage facilities for Little League, 
Human Services & Recreation, and Parks & Natural Resources at Allendale Park.  
    
Work hours are Monday through Friday, from 7:00 a.m. to 7:00 p.m.  Saturday work if 
needed will be from 8 a.m. to 5 p.m.  The construction area will be secured with a fence.  
Please watch for construction vehicles and equipment as they move in and out of the 
work area.    
 
The City of Pasadena will do its best to minimize disruption caused by the construction.  
An Inspector from the City’s Department of Public Works, wearing a safety vest and a 
City identification badge, will be present on the job site to answer questions or provide 
assistance as needed. 
 
If you cannot locate an Inspector, please contact the Department of Public Works at (626) 
744-4720 between 7:30 a.m. and 5:30 p.m.  In case of an after-hour emergency, call 
Emergency Services at (626) 744-4241 
 

Department of Public Works  
100 N. Garfield Ave. Rm N306 

Pasadena, California  91101 
 

 


